July 1, 1957

Magnolia Petroleum Company
Bax 2406
Hobbs, New Mexice

Dear Sir?

Imldlihtekfuumthatnhw'whmdﬂm
answer of our ietter to you dated Jarmary 18, 1957, stateing
that ouwr field Represeatative Bill Gresseti checked your New
Mex, WA, Well #3, in Section 32-195-27E, and in doing so
found that therc is nod a location on the Marker. The Plug-
ging and @lean up job is sstisfactory.

Also on your Ralph NMix #1 in Section 11-193-26E, The

Marker has not been cemented and it is lacking a i-} Section
o it,

Fleass inform us by mail when this work has beer Comp-
leted,

If we can be of any assistance, plesse let us hear frem you.

Yours very truly,
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

M. L. Armstrong,
Supsrvisor, District No, 2
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